
  

 

 
      Commission 7: Cadastre and Land Management 

 
Annual Meeting 2009 

and One-Day Internatioanal Open Symposium on 
"Progressing Towards u-Cadastre " 

12th – 16th October 2009, Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia 
 

Invitation 
 

Dear Commission 7 Delegates, Correspondents and Friends, 
 

It is our great pleasure to invite you to participate the FIG Commission 7 Annual Meeting 2009 and the 
accompanying One-day International Open Symposium to be held in Kuala Lumpur, Malaysia on 12th -
16th October 2009. 
 
Kuala Lumpur is an exciting venue, home of the famed Petronas Twin Towers.  Malaysia as a country 
has undergone tremendous development since its independence some 52 years ago and this include its 
cadastral system.  The One-day International Open Symposium with the theme “Progressing Towards u-
Cadastre”, as always, is a key event during this year’s Annual Meeting.  Many countries and jurisdictions 
has already in place or implementing e-Cadastre.  Ensuring efficient delivery system requires that 
progress be continual and “u-Cadastre”, the ’u’ for “ubiquitous”; meaning existing or being everywhere at 
the same time; constantly encountered; is the next horizon. 
 
The registration for the Annual Meeting includes registration for this One-day International Open 
Symposium and they are – 
 

Delegate. Correspondent & Participant & Student  
 (Registration for the 3-day Annual Meeting, 1-day International Open Symposium
 and 1-day Technical Visit)  
EUR 590  
(inclusive of 6 nights accommodation, 6 breakfast, 5 lunches and 3 dinners) 
 
Accompanying Person   
 (Registration for 1-day Technical Visit and participation of 2-half day City Tour) 
EUR 180 
(inclusive of 6 nights shared-accommodation with a delegate, correspondent or participant, 6 
breakfast and 3 dinners) – only one accompanying person per participant 
 

Please note that registration closes on 25th September 2009, not last minute registrations. The 2009 
FIG Commission 7 Annual Meeting website available in due course. Registration open at: 
https://www.fig.net/registrations/regform.asp?eventid=66. In preparation for the Annual Meeting, you are 
invited to send agenda items to foldmeresv@foldhiv.hu or figcomm7@fomi.hu  
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Kuala Lumpur this October and wishing you a most pleasant trip 
and stay in Malaysia. 
 
With Kind Regards, 

 
 
 

András Osskó 
Chair FIG Commission 7 

Cadastre and Land Management 

 
Hanafi Mamat 

President, Association of Authorised 
Land Surveyors Malaysia 

 


